
A Note from Mrs Allan 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to our 
first Parents Evening of the year-don’t forget to 

book an appointment if you haven’t already 
done so. 

The PTA’s Halloween disco is this Thursday-
please ensure that you have completed a letter 
to inform us who is collecting your child, if it is 
not the usual adult (Y4-Y6). If you have not got 
a letter, then please send me a message on Do-

jo, to let me know who is collecting them. 

Have a great weekend! 

Attendance 
The whole school attendance for the half term 

so far is 92% 
 

Year 3 has the best overall attendance at 96% 
Well done Year 3! 

 

Friday 20th October 2023 

R O K E B Y  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  
N E W S L E T T E R  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

23rd October-Parents Evening– in 
school 

 
24th October– Parents Evening– online 
Parents evening bookings open at 
9am on Monday, please follow this 

link: 
SchoolCloud - Rokeby Primary School  

 
26h October– Halloween Disco– tickets 

sold by the PTA 
 

27th October– last day of term 
 

6th November– Staff training day– chil-
dren not in school 

 

 

  

The PTA will be selling tickets on the door at the disco.  

Parents/carers must stay with children in Nursery, Reception,  
Y1 to Y3. 

Parents/ carers are not to stay with children in Y3 to Y6– 
please provide a permission slip with who is picking up your 

child. 

The PTA will also be selling the following items at the disco: 

Cans/bottled drinks from 50p 

Stretchy snake toys and Halloween tattoos– 30p 

Glowsticks, Halloween rings, slap bracelets and spring ups-50p 

Sweets and chocolate- from 25p 

https://rokebyrugby.schoolcloud.co.uk/







